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 MEMORANDUM 

TO: Licensed Hospitals 

DATE: October 20, 2021 

FROM: Medical Facilities 

RE: No Patient Left Alone Act 

The No Patient Left Alone Act, Title 63-1-706a of the Oklahoma Statutes, requires the attached 
document be accessible on all hospital public websites for staff and public access.  If you have 
any questions, please contact OSDH Facility Services at 405-426-8470 or you can email us at 
medicalfacilities@health.ok.gov. 
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